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Our first meeting for the year is on Friday 10th February.  This will be a PRESENTATION – 
David Miller will speak on “Know your Camera”.  Bring along your camera, your instruction 
manual tripod or flash and David will help answer all your questions.   
 
The meeting on Friday 24th February will be a COMPETITION NIGHT – Open – and our 
judge will be Alan Hitchell.  Alan is President of the FCC and has been a judge for over 25 
years.  Definition of Open - any subject containing the elements of good composition and 
reflecting the interpretation of the photographer. Could you please forward your Digitally 
Projected Images to Ilona Abou-Zolof ccdooleys@gmail.com no later than Saturday 11th 
February, so that Ilona can send them on to the judge.   
.   
 

4TH PHOTOGRAPHIC EXHIBITION... 
 
We have been asked to supply some prints for our 4th 
PHOTOGRAPHIC EXHIBITION.  DOOLEYS Catholic Club 
will again exhibit our work.  The exhibition will open on 
Friday 30th March and will run for one month.   
 
Any financial member of DOOLEYS Camera Club who 
wishes to exhibit work in this exhibition is asked to supply up 
to six images of their choosing.  Two of the images are 
guaranteed to be included in the exhibition, maybe all six.  
We have space for 100 images, so it will depend on how 
many images we receive for the space available. 
 
Images need to be brought along to our meetings in 
February and March to be included in the Exhibition.  Please 
bring these images in ASAP.  
                         Photo supplied by George Lombardo. 
  
Membership is due in February.  If any member wishes to renew their 
membership see and pay Gary Palmer.  The membership fees remain at 
$25.00 per year.  
   
Our new web page is up and running and looking good!  Visit www.dooleyscc.com.  Our 
new webmaster is Paula DeBarros and she has done an excellent job. Our Programme for 
2012 is now complete.  Copies of our Programme will be available to members at our first 
Camera Club meeting for the year on 10th February, 2012.                                                               


